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Short-term Visitors selected to participate in the 

Postgraduate Program of Excellence in Mathematics at UAM 

 

On the basis of current scientific collaborations between the candidates and Department faculty, as 

well as the potential contribution of the proposed activities to the research training of master and 

Ph. D. students, the Committee for Graduate Studies and the Faculty Committee of the Department 

of Mathematics of the UAM have agreed to fund one month visits during the year 2014 for the 

following candidates: 

 

• Moubariz Garaev (UNAM, Campus de Morelia , Mexico) 

• Nicolas Nikolski (U. de Bordeaux I, France) 

• Kristian Seip (Norwegian University of Science and Technology, Norway). Exceptionally, his 

visit will be split into two periods. 

• Enrico Valdinoci (Weierstrass Institute for Applied Analysis and Stochastics, Berlín, 

Germany, and U. di Milano, Italia) 

• Frederick Wilhelm (U. California Riverside, USA) 

• Andrezj Zuk (U. Paris 7, France) 
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